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TOWN OF RYE – HERITAGE COMMISSION 
Saturday, June 3, 2017 

 9:00 a.m. – Rye Town Hall  
 

 

 

 

Members Present:  Chair Bev Giblin, Mae Bradshaw, Peter White and Craig Musselman. 
 

 

 

I. Call to Order 

 

Chair Giblin called the work session to order at 9:09 a.m. and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

II. Work Session to fill out the LCHIP Grant application 

 

The group met to work on the LCHIP Grant application for the exterior painting of the town hall 

building.  LCHIP is a matching grant with the application due for 2017 by June 22nd.  A decision 

on the grant will be made in November, giving the Heritage Commission time to work on raising 

funds for the project and putting together a warrant article for town vote, if it is needed. A formal 

vote of the Selectmen will be needed in order to accept and expend the grant if awarded.  The 

intent of the Heritage Commission is to preclude further deterioration of the building, as it may 

remain a town hall or be repurposed for a different use in the future.   

 

 

III. Other Business 

 

• None 

 

 

   Adjournment 

 

The work session was adjourned at 11:28 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Dyana F. Ledger 

 


